
Dear [Program Director's Name], 

I am writing to express my heartfelt gratitude for the opportunity to join the [Name of Residency 

Program] at [Name of Institution]. I am truly honored to have been accepted into a program that 

is renowned for its commitment to excellence in medical education and patient care.  

I would like to thank you and the selection committee for believing in my potential and for the 

invaluable experiences and insights I gained throughout the interview process. It was inspiring to 

meet such dedicated faculty and residents who share a passion for [specific focus of the program, 

e.g., internal medicine, surgery, etc.].  

I am excited to embark on this journey and am eager to contribute to the program while 

continuing to learn and grow as a physician. Your mentorship and guidance will be invaluable as 

I strive to make a positive impact on the community and my future patients.  

Thank you once again for this incredible opportunity. I look forward to beginning my residency 

in [Start Month/Year] and to becoming part of the [Name of Residency Program] family.  

Sincerely, 

[Your Full Name] 

[Your Contact Information]  


